
NORTH NORFOLK NETBALL LEAGUE 
ANNUAL REPORT FOR NCNA AGM 2023 

 
 

 
 
 
The League has continued to run successfully on Sunday mornings at Aylsham High School. 
 
We currently have seven teams competing and may increase the numbers after this 
summer.  It is a mixed ability league and we look to encourage back2netball and junior 
teams to participate.   
 
Shelley James 
12/5/2023 


